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 Suspension of COVID-19 daily stats 
 
For immediate release 
  
Kahnawake – 10, Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2022 at 3:30pm) The 
Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre and Public Safety Commission wishes 
to advise the community that, due to the current priority for COVID-19 
PCR testing in Kahnawà:ke (and the rest of Quebec), it is not possible 
to provide daily updates on positive cases and related statistics at this 
time. This is due to the fact that COVID-19 testing sites are no longer 
providing tests to the general population, and we are unable to 
determine the number of active cases in the community. 
   
Please note, although one of the priorities listed by the Quebec 
Ministry of Health and Social Services is for First Nation communities, 
this priority is in reference to remote First Nations communities and not 
Kahnawà:ke. 
  
For all the latest information on COVID-19 news, current measures 
and restrictions, please visit the Kahnawake 911 website. 
  
We apologize for this inconvenience. 
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